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Attention All Applicant and Accredited Inspection Bodies: 
 
 
PJLA has updated the LF-56 Inspection Working Document to reflect the changes made 
to ILAC P15:05/2020.   
 
All Applicant and Accredited inspection bodies will be assessed to these new 
requirements upon their next routine assessment to meet the implementation date 
requested by ILAC of November 2021.  
 
The revised checklist can be found on PJLA’s website under the resource section 
https://www.pjlabs.com/resources/pjla-documents  .  
 
A copy of ILAC P15 can be located at https://ilac.org/publications-and-resources/ilac-
policy-series/ and an overview of the major revisions can be located at 
https://ilac.org/about-ilac/faqs/ .  
 
 
Thank you!  
 
PJLA Program Management  


